
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: T Fontaine
Date: December 17, 2024 2:14:49 PM

 

From: Talula <> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 11:56 AM
To: DM.Education@gov.bc.ca; EDUC.learningdivision@gov.bc.ca; lisamarie.barron@parl.gc.ca;
ECC.Minister@gov.bc.ca; george.anderson.mla@leg.bc.ca; stephanie.higginson.mla@leg.bc.ca;
sheila.malcolmson.mla@leg.bc.ca; Naomi Bailey <Naomi.Bailey@sd68.bc.ca>; Tim Harris
<Tim.Harris@sd68.bc.ca>; Leanne Lee <leanne.lee@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantelle Morvay
<Chantelle.Morvay@sd68.bc.ca>; Leana Pellegrin <Leana.Pellegrin@sd68.bc.ca>; Mark Robinson
<Mark.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Tania Brzovic <Tania.Brzovic@sd68.bc.ca>; Consultation
<consultation@sd68.bc.ca>; Greg Keller <Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Dpacsd68@gmail.com; Learning
Services Director of Instruction Inclusive Education Elementary
<DirectorofInstructionInclusiveEducationElementary@sd68.bc.ca>; Assistant Superintendent,
Secondary Programs <AsstSupSecondary@sd68.bc.ca>; Superintendent
<Superintendent@sd68.bc.ca>; Secretary-Treasurer <SecretaryTreasurer@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: To each of you with power and sway in these matters, please know our community cares
about language, about the possibility for jobs working for government and the French language
being an asset in our children's future prospects. I'm sorry I can't easi...
 

CAUTION: External Message

Most of my ancestors spoke French, I am the first and second generation not to. I did attend
program Cadre in 1986 to 1989. Those where fun years! I gave social anxiety stemming from math
races, I had a lot of trouble with spelling whe I switched to errington elementary mid way through
grade 3. They had opted for music and French had been cut. Little did I know that music would be
cut, and supplies funding, teachers would suddenly face losing astaff member with something like 2
hours notice, unless they agreed to add a new program with zero funding to put even high risk
student in district 69 in one room together.  I am horrified anyone who was voted for would support
cutting late entry Fench from Quarterway. I knew kids in that school, my family attended strong start
there, I admire the huge play space and interesting playground equipment visible  from Bowen rd, as
well as ever changing art installations on the chain link fence. I tried to put my kids in French and was
unable to. I even tried the Francophone school, but alas my Mother did not speak to me in French,
even though my Dad did I didn't qualify. My kids study in Hulkemenum schools as a result. My
Daughter did try Cedar ementary last year and had some Fench instruction, which was fun,  I
remember in middle school I loved French which was probably kindergarten level!  Pleas Don create
a cascade of bumped staff, it's horrible find a way to do away with that system. I lived with a
librarian, and rented from a teacher when these things where affecting their lives, increasing stress
and reducing stability. Keep French an option! These late entry kids parents have probably been
trying and waiting for the next chance to enroll. I hhink it's ridiculous we can't enter at any grade! I
was in a French high school class with a boy 6 years older than me he was a friend of my brothers
sho had flunked out for all those years. I stood up for him and the bullying he experienced from a
teacher sho could nor properly pronounce herself!  
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